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Abstract 
 
The Red Drum and Spotted Seatrout tagging project was implemented in the fall of 2019 by the USM 
Center for Fisheries Research and Development (CFRD) as a new initiative in CFRD’s long established, 
multi-species Cooperative Sport Fish Tag and Release Program funded by the Mississippi Department of 
Marine Resources and the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service – Sport Fish Restoration Program.  While the 
biology of both species is relatively well understood, the primary objective of this tagging project is to 


